Office of the Auxiliary Bishop of Newark

June 23, 2021
Dear Parents,

With my offices established last year on the campus of Hudson Catholic High School |
have come to see and know the quality of, and the dedication to, Catholic education being
offered here. To see the renewal and growth of this important Catholic institution impressed
me deeply, especially as | witnessed the creativity and professional skill with which the school
met the great challenges of the pandemic that affected us all.

Hudson Catholic maintains its important and fundamental identity as a Catholic school,
encouraging, and in many cases introducing, our Catholic faith to young people as it forms
them with all they need educationally to meet their goals in life.

Let me encourage you, as you consider decisions about your children’s future, tc give
serious consideration to our Hudson Catholic High School. Please feel free to contact the high
school to learn of the many opportunities the school offers, including through its association
with St. Peter’s University.

Sincerely yours,

1 oo

Most Rev. Gregory Studerus
Auxiliary Bishop for Hudson County
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